
Freshford Village Memorial Hall (FVMH) Update 

 

The referendum on the Community Right to Build Order relating to the redevelopment of 

FVMH will take place alongside other local elections on 6 May 2021. Residents of Freshford 

and Limpley Stoke (the Neighbourhood Plan area) will be asked:  

Do you want the development in the Community Right to Build Order for Freshford 
and Limpley Stoke to have planning permission? 

The FVMH Committee has put out communications about the referendum on their website, 
via flyers and through a Parish Communications email. The Freshford Community website 
also includes details of the referendum. 

B&NES have confirmed that because it is the pre-election period, the Parish Council cannot 
indicate a view on this issue.  

 

 


